
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DAYTON UNIT NAACP 

OFFICIAL PRESS RELEASE 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   CONTACT:  Dr. Derrick L. Foward 

October 24, 2022       (937) 222-2172   

Dayton Unit NAACP Town Hall 

Home Ownership vs. Renting 
 

DAYTON, OHIO – OCTOBER 24, 2022 - The Dayton Unit of the National Association for the 

Advancement of Colored People (NAACP) will host a town hall titled, “Home Ownership vs. 

Renting!” The event will take place on Monday, October 24, 2022 at 6:45 pm at Grace United 

Methodist Church located at 1001 Harvard Blvd. The distinguished guests will be Ivy Young, 

Director of Social Impact, Wright-Patt Credit Union; and Alesha Ravae Powell, Realtor, Keller 

Williams Home Town Realty. The moderator will be Paul A. Miller, Jr., former Chair of the 

Dayton Unit NAACP Housing Committee. 

 

 

 

 

 

Founded in 1915, the Dayton Unit of the National Association for the Advancement of Colored 

People (NAACP) is the city’s oldest and largest nonpartisan civil rights organization. Its 

members throughout the Dayton Region and Montgomery County are the premier advocates for 

civil rights in their communities. Their core goals are to Inform, Educate and Empower the 

Citizenry as they pursue justice and equality for all Americans. 

For more information on the Dayton Unit NAACP, please call (937) 222-2172 or visit www.naacpdayton.org 

http://www.naacpdayton.org/

